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PCN – End of Life  Notification 
Z16C3220FSG

Zilog, Inc.
1590 Buckeye Drive
Milpitas, CA 95035-7418

January 16, 2023

Subject :   End of Life Notification – Z16C3220FSG 

Dear Valued Distributors and/or Customers,

Please be advised that due to lack of component availability and overall demand, Zilog is 
transitioning the following product to an end-of-life status. There is no replacement, however 
there is a small amount of inventory.

Part Number: Z16C3220FSG
Last order date to Zilog: March 16, 2023
Last ship date from Zilog: June 16, 2023
Orders acknowledged, to be scheduled by Zilog: March 17, 2023

All Purchase orders must be manually submitted to Zilog, no EDI orders will be accepted.
All Purchase orders will be acknowledged received, however will not be scheduled until 
March 17, 2023.

Should you have questions regarding this matter, or need additional assistance, please 
contact  MCUService@littelfuse.com.

Thank you for your continued interest in Zilog products and services.

Sincerely,

Alan Shaw
Sr. Manager of Operations MCU
Zilog: a Littelfuse Company


